
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Friday, 28th February 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 4 and 5: Spring Performance  

We are pleased to invite you into school to watch your child take part in a Spring-themed celebration as set 
out below. The children are busy rehearsing poems and songs to share with you. 

Event Where  Grand Avenue Primary and Nursery School - Main Hall 

 When Tuesday 1st April from 9.30am – 10.15am(approximate finish) OR 
Wednesday, 2nd April 1.30 pm – 2.15pm (approximate finish) 

 What A rhyming adapation of : 

 

 Cost None   

Action 
required 

Due to limited seating, we ask that a maximum of two adults per child attend across 
your child's performance dates.  

 

Additional 
information 

No costumes are required for the performances. 
 
You are welcome to take your child home following the afternoon performance.  
 
YEAR 4 – Once the events are finished, the children will return to their classrooms to 
collect their belongings and can be collected from the School Office. 
YEAR 5 - Once the events are finished, the children will return to their classrooms and 
parents are able to collect from the classroom door.  
 
Children attending after school clubs will attend as usual and will be supervised in the 
classroom until the end of the school day.   
We ask that you collect any siblings at the usual time so to minimise disruption across 
the school.  

 
The children are looking forward to performing and we do hope you can join us! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 4 and 5 teams 
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